
DERBY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
35 Fifth Street 

Derby, Connecticut 06418 
 

(203) 736-5027 fax (203) 736-5031 www.derbyps.org 

 

 
Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr. 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

Press Announcement 

For immediate release 

December 7, 2016 
 

Derby, CT – Derby Students Recognized 

 

The Connecticut Association of Public School Superintendents (CAPSS) has developed a student award 

program to provide Superintendents with the means of aligning themselves with their students.  The program is 

conducted by CAPSS and made available to local CAPSS Superintendents who wish to participate.   

 

The program awards students based on community service and service to others; academic prowess (relative to 

ability); and leadership service to the school community.  The Superintendent/Student Award Recognition 

Program is designed to allow Superintendents to move beyond the academic achiever who routinely receives 

recognition.   

 

Derby School Superintendent, Dr. Matthew Conway, was proud to present the Connecticut Association of 

Public Schools Superintendents award to four (4) of his students at the CAPSS Student Award Banquet which 

was held on December 1, 2016 at Grassy Hill Country Club.  Derby High School seniors Anna Chevarella and 

Khalil Ibrahim received awards along with Derby Middle School students Kaylee Olenoski and Ohm Patel.  

Derby Board of Education members Dan Foley, George Kurtyka and Christine Robinson were also present to 

honor the students. 
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